

Dear Arlen, Moe, Kurt, and Jon,

A.K.A. Salem Witchcraft!

Please accept our sincere gratitude for your amazing Holiday concert benefiting Lost Voices on November 23, 2024. We were blown away by the outpouring of support we received from your band, the audience, and our gracious hosts at the Northville Marquis Theater.

Your performance that night raised thousands of dollars for Lost Voices. For a small nonprofit like us, that is monumental. Every single dollar directly supports our mission to help kids process trauma through music. In 2024, we helped 264 kids express themselves through song and begin to heal from situations of abuse, neglect, trafficking, and loss. Thanks to your efforts, Lost Voices can continue to reach even more kids in 2025.

As you know, music is what brings us together. You have touched the lives of many listeners with your incredible songs, but you've also touched the lives of kids you've never met. That is the essence of community. We are so grateful for your charitable hearts. *Thank you*.

Keep rockin' for charity,

Gretchen Pleuss & Mike Ball

Lost Voices